Bodwell Engineering and Surveying LLC
92 Cream Hill Rd.
West Cornwall, CT 06796
(860) 318-5300 - Bodwellengineering@gmail.com

Dear Salisbury Inland Wetlands Commission,

We are proposing a 2 lot subdivision with free split on the property located at 143 White Hollow Road. The
property contains ~29 acres. We are proposing a 12.36 acre lot with the original farm house, a 7.78 acre lot
and a 8.82 acre lot. | have walked the property and there is no evidence of wetlands on the property. | have
also looked at the national wetlands inventory as well as the NRCS Soil Survey and both indicate no wetlands
soil on the property. We are therefore requesting a letter from the Inland Wetlands commission acknowledging
to the Planning and Zoning commission that there is no impact to wetlands from this project.

Sincerely,

Keith Bodwell P.E.L.S.






